
Safety Measures 

 No slider screen or window screen holds back a bear. Bears have removed wrought 

iron doors and entire front doors. Close curtains and blinds that have any view of 

your kitchen. 

 The BEST prevention is to have NO attractants outside. Clean your decks and railing 

with soap and hot water in a bucket to remove any residue that a bear may smell. 

No water features near your home. No bird houses near doors or decks. 

 Inside your home, wash dishes promptly, store food in cupboards or a pantry, wipe 

counters, and clean floors. Never have pet food near a slider or window. Store pet 

food in an airtight container in a closed closet. 

 Trash -- Take trash directly to the PMC Transfer Site. Storing trash on your property 

is asking for a bear visit. 

 No bird or squirrel feeding of any kind is allowed in PMC between April 1 and 

November 1. No peanuts, no suet, no nectar, no birdseed… nor anything else not 

listed. 

 No wildlife feeding, ever – This is 24/7, 365 days a year. 

 Lock your doors 24/7. 

 Lock your vehicles 24/7. 

 If you open a low window, stay in that room. If you leave the room, close and lock 

the window. 

 Always have noisemakers ready to scare a bear back out. 

 Please share this information with neighbors! 

 


